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20 April 2021 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians and Students, 
 

St Joseph’s College Music Department will be proudly performing in the forthcoming Toowoomba Choral 
Eisteddfod.  

Performances 
 

THURSDAY 13th MAY 6PM – EMPIRE THEATRE Main Auditorium (6.00PM Session) Est finishing time 8pm 
- Section 012 Chamber Choir (Performance Item 7) 
- Section 008 College Boys’ Choir (Performance Item 1) 

 

SATURDAY 15th MAY 6PM – EMPIRE THEATRE Main Auditorium (6.00PM Session) Est finishing time 10pm  

- Section 007 Chamber Choir (Performance Item 1) 
- Section 006 College Choir (Performance Item 6) 
- Section 009 Girls Choir (Performance 9) 

 

Important Details: 

• Students are to meet Miss Scott outside in the foyer at the front doors at 5.30pm. We will then 
move inside to our upstairs allocated seats.  

• All performances are in the Empire Theatre Auditorium. 

• Parents are encouraged to watch the performance and can purchase tickets for $13 ticket to view 
performances. (Non-competing students $7.50 or $3 U12) 

• It is expected that students will stay for the FULL Choral performance as a courtesy to performers 
from all schools.  

• Students need to wear their Formal College Uniform for all Eisteddfod performances.  
Girls –  

• All girls must wear the standard girls tie – no senior ties 

• STOCKINGS NOT socks – all girls must wear black 20 denier stockings (not tights) with their 
skirt and black school shoes (available for purchase from the music office) 

• Girls may wear white or blue shirts as per their school year level  

• Polished shoes 

• Long hair should be tied back with a purple ribbon (available at the music office for $2) 
Boys –  

• LONG PANTS – all boys must wear long trousers 

• Boys may wear white or blue shirts as per their school year level (long sleeved) 

• Belts and correct school socks are essential  

• All shoes must be polished 
 

Thank you for your support and we are looking forward to showcasing some wonderful performances from 
our choirs this year.  
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Megan Scott (Music Teacher, Choral Co-ordinator) 
mscott@sjc.qld.edu.au  

mailto:mscott@sjc.qld.edu.au

